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Dear Parents and Carers – Year 6 

 

Year 6 Class Teacher Maternity Leave Update 

 

We would like to inform you that Miss Jobe, our wonderful Year 6 class teacher, will be 

starting her maternity leave on Friday 13th June. We are incredibly excited for her and 

wish her all the very best as she prepares for this special new chapter. 

 

To ensure continuity and support for the children, we have requested that Mr Steed, a 

familiar and trusted face at our school, will be stepping in as the Year 6 class teacher during 

this period until the end of the year. Mr Steed has worked with many of our pupils before 

and is well-acquainted with our school community and routines, which will help make this 

transition as smooth as possible. 

 

In addition, Mr Kirkpatrick and the rest of the Year 6 support staff will continue to work 

closely with the class, providing consistency and valuable support throughout the remainder 

of the term. 

 

We are confident that the children will continue to thrive under this strong and experienced 

team. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t 

hesitate to get in touch. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs Thomas 

Head Teacher 
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